
BUFFKIN LAW OFFICE 
Patrick Buffkin, President 

3520 Apache Dr. 
Raleigh, NC 27609 

 

February 18, 2022 

Ms. A. Shonta Dunston   
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
 4326 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-4300 
Via electronic filing only 

RE: Status of Compliance with Meter Replacement Requirement (Docket No. W-1034, 
Sub 8 and Sub 10) 

Dear Ms. Dunston, 

 Please accept this letter for filing in the above-captioned docket as notice to the 
Commission regarding the status of the Water Resources, Inc.’s (“the Company”) compliance with 
the Commission’s directive to replace all water meters in the Rocky River Plantation Subdivision. 

As of the date of this letter, all meters in Rocky River Plantation have been replaced, except 
for two meters. The remaining two meters are scheduled to be replaced tomorrow, one day ahead 
of the February 20 deadline established pursuant to the Commission’s January 21, 2022 Order 
Granting 30 Day Extension of Time. If that is not accomplished, the Company will provide a 
further update to the Commission next week with a full explanation of the circumstances and a 
request for a further extension of that deadline. 

 Should you or the Commission have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me 
at your earliest convenience. 

 

       Sincerely, 

       /s/ Patrick Buffkin 

       Patrick Buffkin 

       Buffkin Law Office 

 

cc: Mr. Munashe Magarira and Ms. Gina Holt, Counsel for the Public Staff 


